November 14th was the Jones Ford All Ford Car Show in Casa Grande...many vendors cancelled!

November 21st was a lunch get together “cuz it's too freaking cold” at Irish Wolfhound... Well
attended with around 21 members and diners coming out for lunch and socializing...

November 21% also had the Purple Passion Car Show in Mesa...

November 29" had the Cruise to Raceway Bar and Grill in Maricopa with Bob Voakes hitchin a
ride back via tow truck...been there done that!

Business cards and window stickers are in so feel free to get some from any board member and
pass them out to potential new members.

New Business

Our car show this year has been re-scheduled for March 6th of next year due to the Covid-19
outbreak, Deana Rodriquez, Paul Osgood, Jim Rebic, Jim Dew, Shelley Branigan and Steve Short

are working out the details...flyers and shirts are being worked on, venue has been secured,
stay tuned as more details emerge!

Please look at our Facebook page, our Website, and e-mails for further info on future events...

Mixteca is still our Saturday favorite hangout as more people look to get out of the house...but
with a fire in their kitchen the restaurant is closed until further notice...PLEASE WEAR A MASK|

Christmas Party this year will be at Buca di Beppo December 5™ at 4:30pm...37 members and
guests had a great time! Thanks to Shelley Branigan for getting this together!

Chicken Ranch Car Show is the morning of the 5™ with Jim Rebic winning again...something
about chickens and Steelers...has to be a joke in there somewhere...

December 5™ also had the Annual Molina Car show and Kevin Horton won the Ruby Award!

December 6" was 38" Annual Toyz For Tots in Wickenburg. Wild West Mustangs had 15 of us
plus prospective members with a 2012 Boss 302 and Dave Able won with his 1969 GT350!

December 12" is the Annual Breakfast Cruise In for Nancy Perry...let's show up and support!

Adjournment

Meeting was adjourned at 7:08pm by Deana Redriquez (President). Motion to adjourn was
from Linda Osgood with a second from Kevin Horton. The next scheduled meeting will be held
on Monday December 7th, at 6:30pm at Dillion’s BBQ Restaurant.



WILD WEST MUSTANGS AND FORDS

Meeting Minutes
November 2nd, 2020
OPENING

The monthly meeting of WILD WEST MUSTANGS AND FORDS was called to order at 6:30pm on
November 2nd, by Deana Rodriquez (President).

Present

Deana Rodriguez, Jim Dew, Andy Branigan, Shelley Branigan, Kevin Horton, Robert Voakes, Tom
Freeman, Jim Rebic, Ryan Clemons, Lynda Angel, Charles Desper, Bob Broberg, Wayne
Ambroult, Patty Ambroult, Linda Osgood , Paul Osgood, Harold Jones, Angie Jones, Jeff Klarich,
DeAnn Klarich, Faith Gustafson, Steve Short, Angelo Cellura, Roger Griggs, Richard Hernandez.
22 members in attendance along with 3 prospective members. Please remember to print your
name on our sign-in sheet.

Approval of Minutes

The minutes from our previous meeting was read by Jim Dew and approved as is. Motion to
approve was from Kevin Horton and second from Bob Voakes.

Treasurer's Report

The Treasurer's Report was given by Bob Broberg showing a club balance of $1,698.54 after
expenditures was approved as is. Motion to approve came from Bob Voakes and second from
Shelley Branigan.

Old Business

The new order will be coming up soon and we are limited to 4 colors from which to choose
from, white, red, blue and black... also come to our meetings and Mixteca on Saturd ay nights to
get your shirts that you have ordered from our crazy t-shirt lady...

We have an updated Membership Application and it can be viewed and or filled out online.
November 7" was the Annual Rockabilly Car Show at Sanderson Ford.

November 9" was a Dine and Donate at Texas Roadhouse was not what we thought as far as

profits went, but none the less a fun time and a big thanks for Shelley Branigan to help put this
all together...



